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21st March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Palm Sunday at St James Church 
 
Our children have been invited to take part in Mass on Palm Sunday 24th March. Children will be 
given decorative Palms to hold up during Mass which will create a passage to the altar. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to feel part of our Church community at this very 
special time. 
 
Children should meet in Church at 9am.  
 
We look forward to seeing our children and families in Church on Sunday. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Head Teacher 
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